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The Sunflower Community Veterans Club would like to thank all the wonderful residents 
that made it possible to donate more than $20,000 to organizations supporting veterans.  
Last year realtors sponsored most of the events and made many donations.  We also 
received the proceeds from the Manhattan Dolls and BBQ put on by the activities 
committee.  There were many other donations from Sunflower residents as well, including 
dues paid by members.  This all contributed to the veteran club’s ability to help so many 
organizations.  We would also like to thank all the volunteers in the community that help 
with these fundraising events and the operation of the club.   

The meeting this month is February 5th, 10 a.m. in the fiesta room and on Zoom.  Our 
speaker is a couple that founded the Rockin’ 4 Heroes organization that has a concert 
every November to raise funds for 1st responders, active military, veterans, and Gold Star 
families.  The concert is free but there are many ways to support their organization.  Come 
listen to their story and what they are doing to support these special people.  

At the March meeting, we will be electing a new board. If you are a veteran and wish to 
volunteer your time and help further support the club, please let the board know or come 
to the next board meeting on February 5th at 11:00 a.m. right after the membership 
meeting in the Fiesta room.  Besides the executive board we are also looking for additional 
at-large directors, please consider joining the board. 

WE HOPE TO SEE ALL SUNFLOWER VETERANS AT THE NEXT MEETING!! 

 


